

December 11, 2017

Beth Gunderson Sycamore Township Office Administrator 8540 Kenwood Road Sycamore Township, OH 45236 (513) 792-7250 Direct Line (513) 792-8564 Fax bgunderson@sycamoretownship.org

Dear Miss Gunderson,

I am writing this letter to request a continuation of Zoning Case #2017-17MA for the Texas Roadhouse Major Adjustment to PUD to allow for additional wall signage at the existing location at 7860 Montgomery Road. We respectfully request a continuation to the next Zoning Commission meeting on January 8, 2018.

Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 502-426-9984.

Sincerely,

Doug Druen

Regional Director of Real Estate